
 

 

 
 
 

July 10, 2020 

Emily Groseclose 
Senior Policy and Business Advocate  
Office of the Lt. Governor Jon Husted 
Common Sense Initiative Office 
77 South High Street, 30th floor 
Columbus Ohio, 43215 

Ms. Groseclose: 

On behalf of the Department of Administrative Services (DAS), I acknowledge receipt of 
the memorandum from the Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Office dated July 1, 2020 
regarding the following rules package: EDGE/MBE/WBE Certification (new rules 123:2-14-
01 through 123:2-14-08 and 123:2-14-10, and rescinded rules 123:2-15-01, 123:2-16-01 
through 123:2-16-07, 123-1-16-09, 123:2-16-14, and 123:2-16-15).  The CSI Office did not 
have any recommendations for this rule package.  As such, DAS will proceed to file the 
rule package electronically with JCARR.   

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  If you have any additional questions, 
please feel free to contact me at (614) 644-1773 or by email to 
Sharon.Jennings@das.ohio.gov.  

Sincerely,  
 

Sharon A. Jennings 
Sharon A. Jennings 
Associate Counsel  
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